
Throughout their IB unit of “How We Express 
Ourselves”, the Kindergarten students practiced 
being open-minded to new ideas and other cultures. 
They visited various classrooms to learn about how 

other countries celebrate 
their winter holidays. The 
students read about “Old 
Befana” from Italy, made 
pinatas from Mexico, and 
learned about the “pitah” 
meal in Bangladesh before 
visiting other parts of the 
world. 
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December was a busy time for the Mayfair Music Ensembles! 
On Thursday, December 12th, over 100 students participated in 
the Winter Concert. This included the orchestra directed by Mr. 
Haydt, the band directed by Ms. Saatchi, and the choir directed 
by Ms. Barry and Ms. Brown. They also made sure to share their 
excitement with the kindergarten and first grade students at 
Austin Meehan the following week. In addition, several students 
were able to partake in the All City Orchestra and All City Choir! 
The All City Choir performance was on Wednesday, December 
11th, at the Temple University Performing Arts Center.

Expressive Arts - Holiday Concert

On January 4, 2020, Mayfair participated in an 
episode of Fox 29’s “The Class-H Room!” “The 
ClassH-Room” is a trivia-based game show for 
school teachers and students (grades 7-12). Each 
episode of “The ClassH-Room” features students 
and teachers from the same school competing 
against each other. The winner gets a $500 award 
to fund a project of their choice.

This was a great event for our school!

The Class-H Room

All City Choir Participants:
Amani Bowens

Cailey Campbell
Laylani Delavega

Xavier Delena
Gary Liu

Autumn Mann
Julianna Santiago

Jacky Wan

The music staff wants to thank 
everyone for their support of 
the arts. We look forward to 
our Spring performances!
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